
Minutes 
 Woodham Walter Playground Working Group 

Tuesday 8th May 2018 8pm 
Woodham Walter Women’s Club 

 
  

Present:  Councillor Joanna Symons, Councillor John Tompkins, Jacky Bannerman (Parish 
Clerk), Nigel Cornwell, Graham Bannerman, Lisa Carter 
   
01. Welcome  
Joanna Symons welcomed those present to the meeting.  

02. Apologies for Absence Apologies were received from Pam Seaar & Carolyn Filmer. 

03. Playground Presentation   

Jacky gave an update using a Powerpoint presentation. 

04. Points Considered 

• Parking – acknowledged that this is something to think about.  Although no solutions 
come to mind.  It is expected that there will not be huge numbers visiting the playground 
at the same time (it is likely to be an intermittent problem) and people park in the 
road/layby opposite The Bell now anyway.  Local people are encouraged to walk. 

• Maintenance vs Annual Inspection.  Further research required into this. 

• School Fete – if the project moves forward fast enough a leaflet could be distributed with 
information about crowd funding. 

• Bell Meadow Day – opportunity to display some of the proposals.  If the project has 
moved forward enough could promote funding etc. 

• Fundraiser – suggestions included an event at the Village Hall or Bell Meadow.  Also an 
event for  Children. 

• £25k was agreed to be the target budget. 

• Lisa & Jacky to go back to playground companies and ask them to revise their quotes to 
fit into the budget. 

 
05. Date of next meeting 
It was agreed that the next meeting will be on arranged to suit progress. 

06. Meeting closed at 9.30pm 
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